
 

 
 

 
 

Student Scholarships for the Annual Conference 

 

The Society for Ecological Restoration Mid-Atlantic Chapter is proud to announce a scholarship 

for students to the 10th Anniversary Chapter Conference (Working Together to Ecologically 

Restore the Mid-Atlantic Region) at the Clayton Conference Center at the University of 

Delaware ‘s Newark Campus from March 26 – 28, 2015*. We have 18 scholarships that will 

cover the cost of registration for this conference (excludes skills-based focused training and field 

trips) and will be awarded on a first come first serve basis. Any questions can be directed to the 

Chapter Student Representative Wes Hudson (hwhudson@vims.edu). 

 

Requirements 
To apply you must be a full time undergraduate or graduate student studying ecological 

restoration or a related field (landscape architecture, biology, hydrology, forestry, etc.) in the 

Mid-Atlantic Region. 

 

Application 
Please fill in the application located on the Chapter Website here.  

The application is due to Wes Hudson (hwhudson@vims.edu) by March 1st 2015. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Delaware! 

 

* The skills-based focused training on Plant Materials and Ecological Design will be held on 

Thursday March 26 at Longwood Gardens in Kennett Square, PA, about 30 miles from the 

Clayton Conference Center.  Field trips will leave from the Conference Center on Saturday 

morning, March 28.   
 

http://chapter.ser.org/midatlantic/files/2014/12/Revised-Scholarship-Application_12-15-2014.pdf

